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Interstate 95 southbound on-ramp at Prudential Drive closed for asphalt paving 

Jacksonville –  The I-95 southbound on-ramp at Prudential Drive will be closed January 9 from 

7:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. for asphalt paving. 

Motorists who wish to access I-95 south from Prudential Drive will be detoured eastbound on 

Prudential Drive to northbound San Marco Boulevard to eastbound Museum Circle to 

southbound Acosta Expressway to I-95 south. Message boards and detour signs will be in place 

along the route. 

The Florida Department of Transportation awarded the $3.8 million pavement rehabilitation 

contract to Preferred Materials Inc. This project includes the resurfacing of Prudential Drive and 

Kings Avenue, and is expected to be complete in spring 2019, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 

For up-to-date information regarding construction project, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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